THORNDENE RESIDENTS NEWSLETTER Dec 2023

Happy 2024 from all the residents at Thorndene.

This Month's copy of our newsletter is full of article's and photos from all our parties, dinners and trips out over Christmas.













My name is Keith, I love Christmas and have lots of different Christmas hats, Christmas T shirts and jumpers.

CAROL SINGING WITH MARK



John and Mark



On Friday 15th December we had Christmas karaoke and games in the Limelight, followed by Carols with Mark in the main lounge at Thorndene. At 1pm we sat down to an Amazing lunch cooked by our wonderful chef's Denise and Desi. Then a visit from Santa and a Christmas Raffle. - Jeremy

Marc and John



Jeremy Adams:

At Thorndene we had our Christmas lunch and had a visit from Chris cringle and then had a choir session with Mark the music man. I was given a framed autograph of players of all man united first team squad. We then played bingo in the main lounge. we had turkey and all the trimmings along with shloer (fizzy juice). It was great fun the staff did us roast dinner and desert.



Most of the other residents went home to their families for Christmas and the new year.

We then sang Christmas carols that are well known.

And Matt and Timothy went to Canterbury cathedral for the carol concert most of us.

And in the evening we watched Tv in the main lounge and just chilled.











Rachel with Santa John with Santa

Thorndene's Christmas



Louise- On December 15th we had our Christmas dinner we had Turkey potatoes and parsnips and Brussels. And gravy. then we had mince pies and custard. Mark the music man. Came to see us, to have a sing song, Santa came to see us to give us a present each

Marc- Minnis Beeches is a mad house but in a good way. On Christmas I went over to Thorndene, main house and had Christmas dinner with fam and other residents at Thorndene. I did not like Brussel sprouts, but I did like the turkey.



Rachel-I really enjoyed when we all got a present from Santa. For Christmas I got sequin art, which I still have not finished. I did not have a traditional Christmas dinner this year because I didn't really like it, but I did have some trifle for desert. It was lovely.

Rachel S Hopper



I took a walk down to the garden centre to visit the singing reindeer. I found their singing very funny. I then had a look around at rest of the Christmas decks, it was very good. I like going to the garden centre because I can get a cup of tea, tea is my favourite drink to drink.

Thank you for reading!